
Joanna, 
 
I am writing to confirm that Bacton United ‘89 Football Club supports Mr Bakers alternative 
proposal. 
 
As he states, the closure of S69 is convenient to nobody but NR. The proof of evidence gathered by 
Network Rail for S69 contained a census taken in June. This footpath and crossing leads to the village 
football club and June is the only month when nothing happens at the club so is not representative. 
 
NR’s suggested diversion will not “reduce the amount of on-road walking along the busy B1113” as 
stated in NR’s response, it will increase it due to users of the football club having to walk on the road 
instead of the footpath. 
 
Regards 
 
Martin Feavearyear 
Bacton United 89 FC Hon. Treasurer 

 


